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PLANNING DEPARTMENT – Building & Development Services

March 6, 2008

March 6, 2008
Jeffrey G. Mortensen, P.E.

High Mesa Consulting Group

6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

RE:
Westwind Landscaping Phase 2 – Building Addition   (G16 – D 82 B3)


Grading and Drainage Plan  
(PE Stamped 01-21-08)
Dear Mr. Mortensen: 

We acknowledge receipt of E-mail this date from Lynn Mazur at AMAFCA approving this work adjacent to their North Diversion Channel R/W.  Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1/21/08, the above referenced plan is hereby approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the Building Permit plan sets prior to requesting sign-off  by the Hydrology Section.  

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy approval, an Engineer’s Certification of compliance with this plan is required per the DPM.  

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3981.







Sincerely,







Gregory R. Olson, P.E.







Hydrology Section

XC:
Brad Bingham, COA-Hydrology
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